
 

For immediate release: Nov. 16, 2023 

Triton College’s RSVP in Need of Volunteers for their Tax Assistance Program 

RIVER GROVE, Ill. – Triton College’s Retired and Senior Volunteer Program (RSVP) is looking for 
volunteers to help with their tax assistance program. The volunteer roles include tax preparer, 
site greeter and phone operator. 

The program orientation is Saturday, Dec. 9 with training beginning in January 2024. The tax 
program is February-April, 2024. 

No previous tax experience is needed, and free training and materials are provided. Volunteers 
can serve an average of five hours per week in the morning and afternoon. The volunteer sites 
are located throughout Triton College’s district and a minimal stipend is available for tax 
preparers. 

To register for the orientation or to learn more about the process, please contact Minerva with 
RSVP at (708) 456-0300, Ext. 3835. 
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ABOUT TRITON COLLEGE  
Triton College is a two-year college dedicated to helping members of the 25 Western Cook 
County communities in our district and beyond to achieve educational, professional and 
personal success. Located in River Grove, Ill., Triton offers more than 120 degree and certificate 
programs on its 110-acre campus, featuring a comfortable, friendly and diverse atmosphere. 
Triton also holds classes at satellite locations and offers online learning opportunities. Triton’s 
dedicated faculty and staff work to provide high quality, convenient and affordable educational 
opportunities to more than 14,000 students each year. Triton College is accredited by the 
Higher Learning Commission. Learn more at http://www.triton.edu/.   
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